
Lawrence Library 
Photography & Filming Policy 
​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​  

You are welcome to take video/photographs of the library building and grounds for 
your enjoyment. 

Please observe the following: 

●​ Refrain from the use of flash equipment in areas in which it might disturb 
library users. ​  ​  

●​ Equipment such as tripods or selfie sticks may not obstruct passageways or 
cause disturbances to library users. ​  ​  

●​ Photographing and/or filming and/or audio recording of minors is 
prohibited. ​  ​  

●​ Photographs and videos created at the library may not be used for any 
commercial purposes, unless with prior approval. Permission must be 
secured in advance by contacting the Library Director. 

Please note that the Lawrence Library frequently engages in photographing and 
recording programs and events for its own publicity and promotional purposes. 
Library staff will notify members of the public when filming and audio recording is 
taking place. Please notify a staff member if you do not want to be photographed or 
recorded. 
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